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Freedom of Information request reference number: 6250.3 

 

Date of response: 02 February 2022 

 

Request: 

 
74 Arlington Avenue, N1 
Does the audit mention the new fire alarms which were installed months ago? 
What does the audit say about the way these fire alarms fit into the evacuating strategy? 
 
Response: 

In response, the following observation was recorded on the Fire Safety Audit inspection form 
(completed in June 2021) in relation to the temporary fire alarm system 74 ARLINGTON AVENUE, N1: 

“Observations: Article 13 - Detection and warning: The temporary fire alarm system provide in 
accordance with NFCC guidance to support simultaneous evacuation” 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2005/1541/article/13/made
https://www.nationalfirechiefs.org.uk/Simultaneous-evacuation-guidance.
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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